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 PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 

Ville de Rosemère 
 
A Special meeting of the Council of Commissioners of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board was held 
in the Directorate Conference Room of the Administration Centre, 235 Montée Lesage, Rosemère, 
QC and via teleconference on Friday, January 17, 2020 at 9:30 hours, at which were: 
 
Present in the Directorate Conference Room: Paolo Galati, Chairperson; and Frédéric Greschner, 
Assistant Director General. 
 
Also present were: Anna Sollazzo, Director of Corporate Affairs and Secretary General; and 
Jocelyne Thompson-Ness, Administration Officer. 
 
Present via teleconference: Vicky Kaliotzakis, Vice-Chairperson; Bob Pellerin, Vice-Chairperson 




